St Nicolas Tower Captain’s Report 2006-7

We have rung for all Sunday morning services throughout the year and for other major church events.  Our efforts are appreciated by the congregation.  Practices have been better attended this year but punctuality is still a problem.

Whites’ routine inspection of the bells revealed some corrosion on the frame.  We will need to organise a working party to complete the painting of the frame that was started some years ago.

Replacing the treble rope with one of the old ropes from St Helens has greatly improved its handling.  Mark thinks that the problem was the weight of the rope rather than any elasticity.  We will need to bear this in mind when the time comes to order new ropes.
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